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Dear Parents/Carers,  

JUNK MODELLING 

As part of our ‘Into the Unknown…’ topic, we are designing, building and evaluating our 

own rafts after Christopher Columbus’ ship sank!  Each raft needs to be able to float 

and hold two crew members (the size of Lego figures). 

 

The children have already designed their rafts and decided which materials they want 

to use to build them.  So that we can start building our rafts next week, we should be 

grateful if you would send in any junk modelling materials (e.g. yoghurt pots, tissue 

boxes, kitchen roll tubes etc.) that you are able to spare from home. These should be 

named if your child wishes to use a specific item. Materials should be sent in on 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022. 

 

Thank you for your support.  We can’t wait to see the children’s finished designs!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One Team  

 

 

 

EXPLORERS  

  


